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10 DOWNING STREET

THE PRIME  MINISTER 17 "? a v 1971)

Thank you very much for your letter.

I greatly appreciate your good wishes and

the assurance of your prayers for me.

I do indeed remember our meeting at

the Salvation Army Rally and, like you,

hope that we have a chance to meet again

before too long.
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His Grace  The Lord Archbishop of York




